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Stephen Kai-yi WONG 

Privacy Commissioner for Personal Data 

Hong Kong 

By email: skywong@pcpd.org.hk  

Dear Stephen 

Hong Kong to host the 39th  International Conference of Data Protection and Privacy 

Commissioners in 2017 

Further to my email of 18 March 2016, I am delighted to inform you that the Conference has 

selected the Hong Kong Privacy Commissioner for Personal Data to be the host of the 39th  

International Conference of Data Protection and Privacy Commissioners. 

The Secretariat will soon be in touch with your office to discuss certain matters of detail. 

The Conference is delighted to return to Asia after 18 years. I look forward to you joining the 

Executive Committee in October this year and to visiting Hong Kong in November 2017. 

Yours sincere{ 

John Edwards 

Chair, Executive Committee, International Conference of Data Protection of Privacy 

Commissioners 
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